
From: Bianca Grubor <wra@ahawa.asn.au>  
Sent: Thursday, May 2, 2024 2:01 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher J <Chambers.Hatcher.J@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: legal@aha.org.au; Melissa Butters <mbutters@qha.org.au> 
Subject: Consultation Sessions - AM2023/21 - Modern Awards Review - Making Awards Easier to Use 
- follow-up 
 
Dear Chambers  
 
We refer to the above-mentioned matter concerning the consultation on Tuesday, 19 March 2024 
regarding the Hospitality Industry (General) Award and the Restaurant Industry Award (collectively, 
the Awards). 
  
During the consultation, the AHA was tasked with correlating an appropriate level of training to each 
of the grades in the Awards.  Part of this process also involved liaising with the United Workers 
Union (UWU) to receive further input. 
  
By way of update, on 15 April 2024 the AHA sent UWU a draft proposal of the applicable level of 
training for each grade in the Hospitality Industry (General) Award for its review and 
consideration.  We can confirm these discussions are progressing well. 
   
We will continue to have discussions with UWU over the coming weeks in terms of further feedback 
and suggestions regarding our proposal and expect to have formal supplementary submissions to 
Chambers following shortly after.  
  
If there is anything else in the meantime, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  
  
Kind regards 
 
Bianca  
 
Bianca Grubor 

Legal Counsel / Workplace Relations Manager 

 

Australian Hotels Association  

Western Australia 

38 Parliament Place 

West Perth   WA  6005 

 

T: (08) 9321 7701     E: wra@ahawa.asn.au  

F: (08) 9321 7730    W: www.ahawa.asn.au   

M: 0402 661 103  
 

Please note I do not work on Wednesdays 
 
This e-mail and any attachment contains information which is private and confidential and is intended for the 
addressee only. Internet communications are not secure and therefore the AHA does not accept legal 
responsibility for the contents of this message. If you are not an addressee, you are not authorised to read, 
copy or use the e-mail or any attachment. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender by 
return e-mail and then destroy it. 
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